
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principals Report Term 3 Week 2 

Berinba Public School has had a very smooth start to semester two. There have been limited changes to our 

guidelines around COVID-19 and students, parents and staff have continued to be understanding and positive 

working within the constraints that are necessary. 

As a reminder, I would ask parents and carers to drop and collect students from the gate closest to their     

classroom.  Equally, we need to remain aware of social distancing at these locations. If you need to be on site, 

all visitors must enter and sign in through the front office.  

Our advice remains unchanged regarding students who are unwell. If students are unwell the expectation is 

that they will not attend school. Please also inform the school if students have attended a known “hot spots” or 

have required a COVID-19 test. A reminder that following testing a period of isolation is required until the result 

is known.  

It is through everyone’s vigilance and awareness that we can contribute to ensuring, as best we can, to student 

learning remaining as “normal” as possible. 

On a more positive note, I would like to welcome Mrs Clare Harding into our school as canteen manager. I am 

sure I speak for everyone in wishing Clare a smooth transition into our wonderful school and I know she will be 

welcomed and supported by our school community. 

 

Food for thought! 

A Shared Aspiration for All Students. 

Every school is unique, but they are all connected by a shared aspiration: that all students have an educational 

experience that prepares them for success in life. Now more than ever, that experience must not only provide for 

the acquisition of fundamental skills, but it must also be more intentional about fostering critical thinking,    

communication, collaboration, creativity, and other 21st century skills that our young people need to navigate 

this complex, rapidly changing world. 

Karen Garza 

 

Take care  

Phill Katen 

 

 

REMINDER 
Berinba is an allergy 
aware school We value being:  Respectful, Responsible and Safe 

We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Wiradjuri and  
Ngunnawal nations, and pay our respects to Elders past, present and future 

Berinba Public School   81 Church Street, Yass   ph: 6226 2110    berinba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au    www.berinba-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

                                         Uniform shop opened at Berinba Friday mornings 9am 



 

Award Recipients    

 



 

Term 3 Councillors 

Congratulations to our Term 3 Councillors 

 

 

 

 

Book Club No 5 2020  

Book club is due back Friday 8th 

August .                                      

Available online via LOOP. 

Cash orders are accepted at the 

Office. 


